
__________________________________________ 

From: Joel Berry [joelbnyc@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2006 12:29 PM 
To: FSIS RegulationsComments 
Subject: FSIS docket number 05-012P 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

Regarding the proposed legislation allowing China to
export poultry to the US, I insist it is crucial that inspectors first firmly demonstrated
that Chinese companies seeking to do business with the US treat, house, and slaughter the
animals in a humane manner. 

In addition, a US humane slaughter law for avians is
long overdue. How can we hope to survive as a society
if we are actively torturing billions of creatures?
The US and foreign nations could adopt such steps with
minimal cost to industry so as to ensure avians were
neither conscious at time of slaughter nor scalded
alive in the "defeathering" process. In the 21st
century AD, we surely have the responsibility to
legislate against torture for humans and animals
alike. 

Respectfully,
Joel Berry
187 Orange St. #6B
New Haven, CT 06510 
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